
Title 10 
MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

 
Notice of Opportunity for Public Inspection and Comment 

 
In accordance with the Regulatory Review and Evaluation Act, State Government Article, §§ 10-130—
10-139, Annotated Code of Maryland, the Maryland Department of Health (MDH) is reviewing and 
evaluating certain regulations codified within Title 10 of the Code of Maryland Regulations listed 
below.  The purpose of the review and evaluation is to determine whether existing regulations continue 
to accomplish the purposes for which they were adopted, clarify ambiguous or unclear language, and 
repeal obsolete or duplicative provisions. 
 
The regulations being reviewed are: 
 
Subtitle 48 CHILD ABUSE AND NEGLECT MEDICAL REIMBURSEMENT PROGRAM 
COMAR 10.48.01 Services 
 
Subtitle 52 PREVENTIVE MEDICINE 
COMAR 10.52.06 Use of Tanning Devices by Minors 
COMAR 10.52.17 Maryland Asthma Control Program 
 
Regulations maybe found online at: http://www.dsd.state.md.us/COMAR/searchall.aspx  
 
Interested parties may submit comments to phpa.oss@maryland.gov, by mail to 201 West Preston 
Street, Room 324, Prevention and Health Promotion Administration, Baltimore, MD 21201, or fax to 
(410) 333-5995 with the subject “Environmental Health RREA COMAR 10.xx.xx” specifying the 
regulation.  Comments must be received no later than February 9, 2018, 11:59 p.m. 
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